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Comments: I have owned land less than 3 miles from Holland Lake since 1967.  I have seen what has happened

on private land with development.  When I heard of this proposal to develop Holland Lake Lodge area I was very

surprised and disappointed that a federal agency would promote the commercialization of the Swan Valley.  A

recent hike to Holland Lake Falls was not even enjoyable with all the people going up and down that path.  This

would only get worse if more development is allowed.  This development would add to the congestion and length

of season of people not familiar with how to drive on roads with lots of wildlife around. The people this would

bring in do not know how to respect wild places and tend to greatly detract from what is known as the Swan

Valley.   I do not see this proposal at Holland Lake a good thing for the valley.  I see it as commercialization of a

wild place and am appalled a federal agency would allow it or consider it.


